
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Summer 1: Learning in Year 6 

 

R.E 
Year 6 will be looking at how Pentecost is the celebration of the 

Spirit’s transforming power. 

We will be able to describe and show understanding of Scripture, 

beliefs, ideas, feelings and experiences of the power of the Holy 

Spirit in witnessing to the Good News of Jesus Christ and make links 

between them.   

Science 
 

Science will see us look at animals including 

humans. This means we will be looking inside the 

human body to the circulatory system and 

understanding the different parts and functions. 

From this we will investigate how diet and 

exercise effects the body and look at the pulse. 

From this we will look at how drugs, alcohol and 

smoking effects the body and mind. 

Art and DT 
In art we will be linking our drawing and 

painting skills to our history and looking in to 

the artist William Morris.  

We will create a design that is inspired by his 

work on nature and printing. 

Due to the delay in resources, we will be 

completing our DT topic on making our 

fairground rides linked to previous learning in 

Science and History.  
German 

 

German will be all 

about learning about 

games to play and 

foods. 

We will be revising 

numbers and dates. 

Music 
Through Charanga will be 

completing the Music and Me 

unit, where we will be singing and 

leaning about melodies.  

History and Geography 
Due to some extra SATs boosters we 

have to finish our topic on the 

Victorians by researching in to the 

richer side of living back then and 

the introduction of the seaside 

holiday; looking at the rise of tourism 

in Morecambe.  

English 
Revision in reading and SPAG will be done 

in the lead up to SATS and the continuation 

of our writing units will see us analysing and 

writing ‘explanation texts’ and getting lots 

of inspiration of different text types from our 

novel Kensuke’s Kingdom by Michael 

Morpurgo.  

P.E 
We can’t wait to get back outside 

and enjoying lots of P.E. This half 

term will see us outside playing 

striking and fielding games like 

tennis, rounders and cricket. 

 

Maths 
It’s the last leg of our SATS revision and boosters. The tests are 

due to take place on Monday 9th May for the week. After this we 

will be completing transitional work to High school.  

PSHE 
Last half term we started the ‘Raising Aspirations’ programme, where we 

looked at our own qualities and skills that we have. We will be continuing 

with this and how we can use these qualities and skills in our future lives 

and in the work place.  

The programme is all about raising the children’s aspirations and 

opening up the world of work.  

 

Computing 
Through Purple Mash we will be catching up on 

missed units like, Networks and presenting.  

This will see us learn about how to present our work 

on different programmes and sharing them 

Supporting your child with their 

learning 
 Practise timetables with inverse 

calculations too 

 Get your child to read every 

night – this really does help  

 Provide a quiet space to 

complete homework and help 

where you can 

 Maths related – help your child 

tell the time.  

  


